
On behalf of the Board of Education, 

The Champaign Unit 4  
School District 

invites you to an open house and reception on 
Monday, February 6, 2012 

4-6 PM 
at the Family Information Center 

1103 North Neil, Champaign, 
in the historic Columbia School building. 

 
Please join us as we welcome  

Dr. Judy Wiegand  
as our new Superintendent  
and celebrate the opening  

of the Family Information Center  
at its new location. 

 
*Additional parking will be available in the lot south of the Family Information 
Center and in the parking lots at Stratton Elementary School, 902 N. Randolph, 
and The Academic Academy, 815 N. Randolph. 


